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I am proud to report the addition of a new counselor at Lapwai Elementary School this year, 

Joshua Nellesen. He has been an amazing addition to the district with his dedicated, caring 

approach. He quickly became popular with our students and his support of the principal and 

teachers has been tremendous. I asked Mr. Nellesen to share a few words: 

 

If your little people are coming home and talking about Mr. Nellesen please feel free to stop by 

my office at any time. I would love to have the opportunity to meet with all of you face to face.  

I am so excited to be your elementary school counselor and love the opportunity to work with 

your children every day. I started my career in the Meridian School District in 2001 and since 

have worked with young students at all grade levels. I am so blessed to have been invited into the 

Lapwai community and I have never experienced such a wonderful group of caring educators 

and families.  

 

I am very excited to continue the facilitation of some of the many outstanding programs here in 

the community and look forward to the growth of many new ones. My children love the 

welcome that they have experienced in school and we are proud to join the Lapwai Elementary 

Family. I look forward to working with you and doing whatever I can to help your students along 

this elementary path. 

 


